
2020 Summary 

 We understand that this pandemic has been 

difficult on everyone; however, we are very 

optimistic for the next camping season! We 

will continue to monitor the border re-

strictions and provide updates as things 

progress for the 2021 season. We sincerely 

appreciate all of your patience and under-

standing. 

 What a year for the history books! This 

camping season has not been the same with-

out ALL of our families here! From all of us at 

Blue Haven, we miss each and every one of 

you and hope you are staying safe! 

 With the cooler temperatures rolling in, it is 

evident that the camping season is winding 

down and fall is upon us. Let us put these 

depressing and uncertain times behind us and 

focus on having an enjoyable camping season 

next year! 

 Let us all raise our glass to a better 2021! 

  September 28, 2020 End of Season Edition 
Updated Office Hours 

We have updated our office hours as follows: 

 Monday 10am - 3:30pm 

 Tuesday CLOSED 

 Wednesday CLOSED 

 Thursday 12:30pm - 3:30pm 

 Friday 10:30am - 7pm 

 Saturday 10am - 4pm 

 Sunday 10am - 3pm 

END OF SEASON REMINDERS: 

 Water will be turned OFF: 

 Monday, October 12th at 4pm 

 Office will be CLOSED FOR THE SEASON 

 Monday, October 12th at 4pm 

 2021 Site Contracts Deposits - We have 

already begun the process of renewing sites. 

In order to reserve your site, Winter Stor-

age fees are due by October 1, 2020. 

 Extra Trained Staff Available - We will 

have extra staff on hand at the Plattsburgh 

office in person or via phone at 518-563-1983 

 BHC Office Staff will also be available 

during office hours in person or via phone at 

518-594-3873. 

 Checking In - As the season winds down and 

we move into the off-season, we will also be 

reaching out to those we have not heard from 

in a while to see how things are going! 

 Winterizations - Why risk freeze damage? 

Let our trained staff handle this for you! We 

are ready to begin taking your Winterization 

requests. Payments are due at the time the 

arrangements are made. This can be arranged 

through either office as well. 

 Off Season Updates - We will be sharing on 

our Facebook Page, on our website, as well as 

via e-mail, any off season updates. If you are 

not receiving our e-mails, please send an e-

mail to tm@momot.com to be added to the 

list or if your e-mail address has changed. 



END OF SEASON REMINDERS (Continued): 

 Closing September Meter Bills - The Sep-

tember meter reading has been completed and 

are ready to be paid. Here are some remind-

ers about how the meter bills work: 

 Meters are read three times per season: 

 Opening - The opening readings are 

typically done in early May and is a  

measure of the electrical usage from 

the previous closing reading until this 

reading. This will include anything used 

late in the season, over the Winter, and 

early Spring. 

 Mid-Season - The mid season reading is 

typically done in mid-July and is a 

measure of the electrical usage from 

the opening reading through the mid-

season reading. There is a minimum $30 

charge for this. 

 Closing - The closing reading is typically 

done in mid-September and is a meas-

ure of the electrical usage from the 

mid-season reading through the closing 

reading. There is a minimum $30 charge 

for this. 

PARK UPGRADES - Along with the usual park 

maintenance that our team performs on a daily 

basis, here is a short list of some upgrades for 

this year: 

 With the assistance of Plattsburgh Creative 

Signs, we were able to install new signage 

throughout the park and in the office. 

 We were able to get a fresh coat of paint on 

all of the buildings. 

 As of this newsletter, the guys are working on 

remodeling the Laundry Room which should be 

completed this week. 

Happy Anniversary  

We would like to wish a VERY special anniversary 

to the couples listed below - enjoy your weekend! 

 9/21: Debbie & John Gagnon 
 9/24: Marlene & George Hauswirth 
 9/25: Elaine & David Pellerin 
 9/26: Donna & Ray Davies 
 5/23: Donna & David Bechard  

Happy Birthday! As we reach the end of our 

newsletters for 2020, I have extended the 

Birthday Greetings and anniversaries out until we 

start again in the Spring! Have more to add? 

Drop me an e-mail at tm@momot.com: 

 9/19: Myla Gammie 

 9/23: Darlene Bilow 

 9/24: Ken Murphy 

 9/26: Francine Cantwell 

 9/27: Mike Deliva 

 10/1: Frank Boisvert 

 10/9: Elaine Pellerin 

 10/24: Spencer Davies 

 10/25: Jasmine Henry 

 3/3: Cindy Connelly 

 3/7: Mark Connelly 

 3/11: Millie Stamegna 

 3/24: Ava Poupore 

 4/11: Arie Reiser 

BLUE HAVEN PRIDE We are proud to be part 

of such a special place. Our setting is hard to 

match with all of the natural beauty.  There are 

so many great families that help keep Blue Haven 

special.  We ask that you all please follow the 

guidelines that we have in place so Blue Haven 

can stay in a category of it's own. We ask that 

you keep everything natural, See Site Appear-

ance in the guideline book. Also while mowing 

your lawns we ask that you also keep it trimmed. 

We would appreciate everyone's cooperation. 

Please see Dave in the office with any questions. 

Welcome to our New Families 

On behalf of our Blue Haven staff and families, 

please welcome to the park the following new 

Family since our last newsletter: 

 Josie Hanson - Hillside 24 

 Brian Christensen - Maple 22 

Camping is HOT right now! We ran several late 

season specials to entice new families to check 

out what we are all about. All in all, we wrote 

over SIXTY new contracts this year. While we 

know that a handful of these will not return for 

next season, it certainly was nice to see some 

new faces enjoying the campground and all it has 

to offer! 


